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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

DATE: Tuesday, May 23, 2017 

 

WINDOW ROCK DISTRICT COURT PROVIDING SERVICES AT NEW SITE 

 

 
 

The Window Rock Judicial District Court is open and providing limited services at its new location in 

the modular building north of the Navajo Arts and Crafts Enterprise store and south of the Ace 

Hardware store in Window Rock, Ariz. The Window Rock Office of Probation and Parole Services will 

also be stationed at the new location. 

 

The previous location, on the second floor of the Public Safety Building, is closed until further notice 

due to a natural gas leak in the building. The Window Rock Judicial District Court will not be returning 

to the Public Safety Building. 

 

The Window Rock District Court is currently accepting filings at its new location. Affected court 

hearings that were scheduled for May 22-26, 2017, are being rescheduled. Notices regarding 

rescheduled hearings will be sent in the mail. Phone service and email access are still being established 

at the new location and are limited but expanding at this time. The offices of the Supreme Court are 

receiving incoming calls for the Window Rock District Court. 

 

The Window Rock District Court thanks the public for their patience and understanding. Please check 

the www.navajocourts.org website for updates. 
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